
Question Response
From Councillor James Hunt

2.2 REFERENCE NO - 20/502880/FULL:

Paragraph 8.3 – Whilst a viable site has been found 
has there been discussions between the rowing club 
and Swale Council over the possibilities of the club 
obtaining this land?

I can confirm that the Council has been in discussions with the Rowing 
Club over the last few years regarding the relocation of the Club to the site 
to the rear of the Guildhall, and the Club initially approached the Council 
regarding the possible relocation to this site, which is larger in scale and 
will allow them to expand their facilities. The Club are currently suggesting 
that they have problems with resources which is impacting the relocation 
to the new site. However, as the Council owns both sites, the 
redevelopment of the current Rowing Club site can wait until the relocation 
matter is resolved, although this would be a matter for Property Services 
rather than Planning.


